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FREE 6-WEEK CONSTRUCTION WORKSHOPS HELP FUTURE AND CURRENT 

CONTRACTORS WITH LICENSE APPLICATION & BUSINESS PRACTICES 

RENO, Nev. – The Nevada State Contractors Board has teamed up with the Nevada Small 

Business Development Center at UNLV (Nevada SBDC), UNLV Office of Economic Development, 

and the Small Business Administration, to host free, in-person “Construction 1.0” and 

“Construction 2.0” workshops for future and current contractors.  

The two in-person workshops each span six weeks and come at no cost to those who register to 

attend thanks to a $128,549 grant from the Commission on Construction Education to UNLV to 

support the program.  

Prospective contractors should not miss this opportunity to receive in-depth guidance on the 

license application process, while currently licensed contractors will find value in discussions 

based on construction trends, topics, and resources to help enhance and define business 

practices. 

“Construction 1.0” Workshop (prospective contractors): Offering unique insights on several 

construction business topics and guidance on completing the Nevada State Contractors Board 

licensing application. Participants will be given a firsthand opportunity to listen to professionals 

and connect with business advisors and experienced contractors, for additional guidance and 

support.  

 Classes will be held weekly from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. from Tuesday, June 24, 2025, until 

Tuesday, July 29, 2025, at the Innevation Center at University of Nevada, Reno, 450 

Sinclair St. To register, visit https://nsbdc.ecenterdirect.com/events/4895 or email 

George Garcia at constructioninfo@unlv.edu.  

“Construction 2.0” Workshop (existing contractors): The perfect setting for business owners 

to expand their knowledge, insights, and business practices based on current trends and industry 
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standards. Participants will be connected with business advisors and experienced contractors, 

engage in discussions concerning various construction-related topics, and receive enhanced 

support and guidance on how to obtain contracts, conduct effective marketing, and generate 

capability statements.  

 Classes will be held weekly from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. from Wednesday, June 25, 2025, 

until Wednesday, July 30, 2025, at the Innevation Center at University of Nevada, Reno, 

450 Sinclair St. To register, https://nsbdc.ecenterdirect.com/events/4896 or email 

George Garcia at constructioninfo@unlv.edu.  

 
# # # 

 
MEDIA NOTE: Attached are two digital flyers that can be used, which feature QR codes for 
registration purposes. 
 
The Nevada State Contractors Board is committed to ensuring the integrity and professionalism of the 
construction industry in Nevada. The NSCB has the responsibility to promote quality construction by 
Nevada licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, safety, 
and welfare of the public. For more information about the Nevada State Contractors Board, please visit 
www.nscb.nv.gov.  

Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
 

 NORTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  5390 Kietzke Ln., #102, Reno, NV 89511 
      (775) 688-1141  

 SOUTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  8400 West Sunset Road, Suite 150, Las Vegas, NV 89113 
      (702) 486-1100   
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